
St. Aidan Roman Catholic Church 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY 

IN ORDINARY TIME 

MASS INTENTIONS 

October 31, 2021 
 

 

 

Saturday October 30: 

5:00 pm: Jasper Tseng 

Hilary Jasper 

In Thanksgiving of RoseMarie Zupan 

+ Guilherme & Esther De Souza 

+ Herminia & Felisa Tan 

+ Christopher Fernandes 

+ Ferdinand D’Souza 

+ Rosa Lydia Saldanha 
 

Sunday October 31: 

9:00 am: Celebrant’s Intention 

10:30 am: Celebrant’s Intention 

12:00 pm: Pro-Populo 
 

Monday November 1: 

9:00 am: All Saints 

7:30 pm: All Saints 
 

Tuesday November 2: 

9:00 pm: All Souls 

7:30 pm: All Souls 
 

Wednesday November 3: 

7:30 pm:  + Francesco, Domenico, Angela 

& Michael Caricari 
 

Thursday November 4: 

9:00 am: + Conrad P. Rocillo 
 

Friday November 5: 

9:30 am     Celebrant Intentions 
 

7:30 pm: Deceased Members & Benefactors of 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
 

Saturday November 6: 

9:00 am: Celebrant’s Intention 
  



 
Pre-registration for Sunday Masses 

Due to the need for social distancing our church capacity is limited.  For Sunday Masses you 

need to pre-register.  Online registrations begin Tuesday morning at 6:00 am for the coming 

Sunday Masses.  We can also use the Hall for Sunday Masses.  Pre-registration for the Hall will 

only begin once almost all the spaces are filled for the Church.  For Weekday Masses just show 

up and sign in when you arrive. If for some reason you can’t make it for the Sunday Mass you 

signed up for, please be considerate enough to indicate the change, and make your spot 

available for others.  Instructions are provided on the website on how to do this.  You can only 

sign up for yourself and your immediate family living with you.  

 

 
Donations to be placed into the large wooden box on your way in. 

Please continue to practice all safety protocols including the wearing of face masks. 

 

 
Confessions 

Confessions will be heard in Fr. Steven’s Office roughly 20 minutes before each Mass; as well 

as Saturdays from 4:00 to 4:55 pm.  Please note that confessions end 5 minutes before Mass 

is to begin.  Fr. Steven will sanitize the kneeler after each penitent. 

 



 
Wearing of Face Masks and Social Distancing 

Just a reminder that we still need to wear face masks and to maintain social distancing.  There 

have been complaints about people not wearing their masks properly.  The face mask should 

be covering your mouth and nose. 
 

 
Sanitizing the Pews Less Often 

We have received instructions from the Archdiocese indicating that if there is more than one 

hour between Masses, we do not need to sanitize the pews.  It is now asserted that the virus 

spreads primarily through airborne particles.  Please wear your face masks properly and 

sanitize your hands.  The only time we will need to sanitize pews and chairs in the hall is after 

the Sunday morning 9:00 and 10:30 Masses.  Thank you to all the volunteers who have done 

so much work sanitizing pews in the past. 
 

 
New Policy from the Archdiocese regarding vaccinations 

The Archdiocese is encouraging everyone to be vaccinated, but respects everyone’s personal 

decision. The new policy indicates that all clergy, staff and volunteers participating in the 

Mass must be vaccinated or provide a negative test result prior to participating at Mass.  

This is to be monitored by the Parish and the Archdiocese. These measures are intended for 

everyone’s safety. People’s vaccination status is something that is personal and should not 

be spoken of to others.   

 

 



 
Share Life Collection 

Please note that we have made Share Life envelopes available for your use.  This weekend is 

the final collection for Share Life.  You can still give next week or later.  You can also donate 

online.  Share Life supports many different charities and through these charitable agencies 

does much to help the needy and vulnerable.  Your donation is one of the ways in which we 

practice loving our neighbour as ourselves.  Thank you for your continued generosity.   

 
 

 
Online Living Rosary on Thursday November 4 

The Legion of Mary of our parish will conduct an online Rosary for deceased members on 

Thursday November 4th at 7:00 pm.  We hope all of you can join us.  The link will be on our 

parish website.    

https://staidanssc.archtoronto.org/en/parish-life/news-archive/parish/online-living-rosary-on-thursday-november-4/


 
All Saints and All Souls Days 

All Saints Day falls on Monday (November 1) and All Souls Day falls on Tuesday (November 

2). On both of these days, in addition to our morning 9:00 am Mass we will also have an 

evening Mass at 7:30 pm.   
 

 

 
Live Streaming of Sunday 10:30 am Mass 

Please note that the Sunday 10:30 am Mass will be regularly live-streamed. 
 

 
Live Streaming of Weddings or Funerals 

If you are interested in live streaming a church event, we are asking for $300 to help us cover 

the costs of purchasing, maintaining and running the equipment. 
 

 
Completion of the New Survey Regarding the Tabernacle 

Thank you to all of you for your participation in our Survey.  Based on the results of the survey, 

more parishioners want the tabernacle in the centre. Note that we will still need to have 

approval from the Archdiocese.  Thank you again to all of you for your patience regarding this 

whole process and for your participation.     

 



 
 

Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 

The reward for Christian Charity is the pleasure that everyone feels in his/her heart after a 

good work has been performed. - St. Don Bosco. 
 

The love of charity is, extending beyond one's immediate family - to everyone, especially the 

marginalized. It is a blessed way of expressing our spiritual, material and financial support to 

the most needy - our neighbours-in-need. 
 

Thank you for your generous contribution to the POOR BOX, preparing the "Thunder & 

Lightning" casseroles for the Good Shepherd Centre, your donations of household items, bed 

linen, woollen wear during the Bundle-up Sunday.  God bless you for your concern and 

thoughtfulness.  
 

The "Thunder & Lightning" casseroles for the Good Shepherd Centre will be picked up on 

Friday, November 5, 2021. 
 

The POOR BOX collection during the month of September was $1,842.90. Thank you for your 

help. God Bless. 
 

Tel: 647-772-1319  www.svdptoronto.org 

 

 
Remembrance of your deceased loved ones 

During the month of November, we are called to remember our deceased loved ones and pray 

that they be released from Purgatory.  We will have a box at the front of the church.  You can 

place the names of your loved ones on a piece of paper or envelope and drop it into the box.  

All the Masses celebrated in November will include everyone whose names are in the box.                 
 

https://svdptoronto.org/


Please patronize our St. Aidan's Bulletin Advertisers 

 

Barristers, Lawyers and Notaries  
 

 

Neal & Smith Barristers & Solicitors, Notaries 
 

3443 Finch Avenue East, Suite 300 Scarborough, Ontario M1W 2S1 

Telephone: 416-494-4545 

Visit our website at: www.nealandsmith.com 

 

 

Community 

 

 

Knights of Columbus - St. Aidan Council 11332 
CHARITY, UNITY, FRATERNITY, PATRIOTISM 
 

Monthly Meetings: 7:00 pm 

Executive: 1st Mondays 

General: 3rd Mondays 

Visit our website at: kofc11332.org 

 

 

 

The Catholic Women's League of Canada - St. Aidan Parish Council 
For God & Canada 
 

Monthly Meetings: 7:00 p.m. 

Executive: 2nd Thursdays 

General: 4th Thursdays 

Patricia Lobo, President 

Telephone: 416-895-4621 

 

 

Lifesite News 
World's most reliable Catholic, life, and family news  
 

Visit our website at: www.lifesitenews.com 

 

    
    Silver Springs Community Association  

    Co-Presidents Mike Del Grande Elisabeth Partridge 

 

 

Dentist 
 

https://www.nealandsmith.com/
https://uknight.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=11332
http://www.lifesitenews.com/


 

Dr. Evangeline M. Bernabe & Associates 

KENNEDY-SHEPPARD DENTISTRY  

FAMILY COSMETICS AND GENERAL ORTHODONTICS 

We Welcome New Patients & Emergencies! 
 

2229 Kennedy Road, just south of Sheppard Avenue East 

Telephone: 416-299-1177  

Visit our website at: embernadedentistry.com 

 
 

Dentistry of Toronto 

DR. JENNIFER YU-LOPEZ, DR. AMELIA BERNARDEZ,  

DR. TIFFANY POON 

FAMILY & COSMETIC DENTISTRY 

WE SPEAK: MANDARIN - CANTONESE – TAGALOG 
 

Bridlewood Mall, 2900 Warden Avenue,  

Suite 265, Scarborough, Ontario M1W 2S8 

Telephone: 416-494-2456 

Check us out on Facebook (Dr. Jennifer Yu-Lopez) & Instagram  

Visit our website at: dentistryoftoronto.com  

 

Flowers 

 

 

Valleyview Gardens 
A Good Selection of Tropical Plants 
 

8636 Reesor Road, Markham, Ontario L6B 1A8 

Telephone: 905-471-5630 

Visit our website at: www.valleyviewgardens.com 

 

Food and Beverage 
 

 

Patty King Bakery  
 

321 Progress Avenue. Scarborough, Ontario M1P 2Z7 

Telephone: 416-321-1034 

Visit our website at: www.pattykingbakery.com 

 

Funeral Homes and Memorials 
 

 

Catholic Cemeteries 

Archdiocese of Toronto 
Holy Cross Catholic Cemetery & Funeral Home, Thornhill, Ontario  
 

Telephone: 905-889-7467 

Christ the King Catholic Cemetery, Markham, Ontario 

Telephone: 905-471-0121 

Visit our website at: www.catholic-cemeteries.ca  

 

 

https://embernabedentistry.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Dr-Jennifer-Yu-Lopez-Dental-Office-266089126740475/
https://www.instagram.com/dentistryoftoronto/?hl=en
https://www.dentistryoftoronto.com/
http://valleyviewgardens.com/
http://www.catholic-cemeteries.ca/


 

Ogden Funeral Homes 
 

4164 Sheppard Avenue, East Scarborough, Ontario M1S 1T3  

(East of Kennedy Road) 

Telephone: (416) 293-5211 

Visit our website at: www.ogdenfuneralhome.com 

 

Highland Funeral Home - Scarborough Chapel by Arbor Memorial 

Arbor Memorial Inc. - Your life. Family. Community. We’re here to help. 
 

3280 Sheppard Avenue. East, Scarborough, Ontario 

Telephone: 416-773-0933 

Visit our website at: www.highlandfuneralhome.ca 

 

 

Health and Medicine 
 

Platinum Care Health & Wellness 
MASSAGE THERAPY (RMT LICENCE), OSTEOPATHY,  

REFLEXOLOGY (FOOT MASSAGE) 
 

4168 Finch Avenue East, PH83, Scarborough Ontario M1S 5H6 (Finch/Midland)  

Telephone: 647-351-0788 / 647-864-6983 

Details of business 

Photos of business 

 

 

Money and Finance 

 

Patricia Lobo, CFP, CFA 
Investment Advisor & Financial Planner,  

RBC Wealth Management Dominion Securities 
 

Telephone: 416-885-8925 

Email: Patricia.lobo@rbc.com 

Visit my website at: www.patricialobo.ca 

 

 

Moving, Storage and Realtors 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Loranie Lee - Sales Representative 
Leading Edge Reality Inc. Brokerage 
 

1053 McNicoll Avenue, Toronto, Ontario M1W 3W6 

Telephones: Business: (416) 494-5955 Cell: (416) 627-3679 

Fax: (416) 494-4977  

Email: loraine.lee@century21.ca 

Visit my website at: http://loraine-lee.c21.ca 

https://www.ogdenfuneralhome.com/
http://www.highlandfuneralhome.ca/
https://www.yelp.ca/biz/platinum-care-health-wellness-toronto
https://www.yelp.ca/biz_photos/platinum-care-health-wellness-toronto
mailto:Patricia.lobo@rbc.com
https://ca.rbcwealthmanagement.com/patricia.lobo/
mailto:loraine.lee@century21.ca
http://loraine-lee.c21.ca/

